
Sandford Parish National School 

Board of Management 

Tuesday 12th March 2024 
 

Agreed Report  

The Board of Management (BoM) met on 12/3/24.  

• The BoM would like to express a sincere thanks to the PTA for organising such a 

wonderful fundraising Fashion Resale event in The Devlin on 22/2/24. A huge thank 

you to the PTA and all the community who supported the event. A total of €12,255 

was raised.  

• The school have been selected by the Department of Education to participate in the 

Schools Photovoltaic Programme. SPNS will be getting solar panels installed over the 

coming months.  

• Places are still available for Juniors Infants 24/25 in Sandford Parish National School.  

The BoM would like to thank the Staff in SPNS for their continued hard work and 

commitment to the school in Term.2.   

 

Next BoM meeting: 14/5/24 

 

 


